
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

UPPER DARBY TOWNSHIP, PA 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
In conjunction with their Federal Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) 
Upper Darby Township is seeking proposals for professional services for Engineer and Project 
Management Consulting Services for its HUD-funded entitlement grant programs. Copies of the RFP are 
available on the Township’s website at https://www.upperdarby.org/CommunityDevelopmentBlockGrant 
or upon request by contacting the Township by emailing cdbgbidding@upperdarby.org. 

 
The Township strongly encourages small, minority, female-owned, Labor Surplus Area and Section 3 
businesses to respond to this solicitation. 

 
If you are of Limited English Proficiency and you would like this Notice or any of the RFP’s in your 
language or if you need a copy of this Notice or any of the RFP’s in Braille, please call 610-734-7716. 

 
Proposals must be received by Upper Darby Township no later than 3:00pm on Friday, April 18, 2025. The Township 
will evaluate competitors’ proposals based on the criteria provided in the RFP document. The Township reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals or to accept any portion of any proposal, and to award Contracts as is deemed best 
for the Township and the CDBG program. 

 
The Township will make reasonable access/accommodations to persons of all abilities. 
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